
The SEA LIFE Trust 

3 Market Close 

Poole 

Dorset 

BH15 1NQ 

 

28th March 2017 

C/O Nicola McNab – Primary 3 

St Thomas’ Primary School 

Broadlie Road 

Neilston 

Glasgow 

G78 3ET 

 

 

Dear Ms McNab and the children of Primary 3 – St Thomas’ Primary School, 
 

I am writing to thank you for your donation of £25.60 to the SEA LIFE Trust which the children raised 

through a movie afternoon. It is wonderful that you have chosen to support our charity with this 

donation, thank you so much. I hope everyone had fun! 

 

The SEA LIFE Trust believes in a world where our seas are healthy, properly protected and full of 

diverse life! We are dedicated to protecting the world’s oceans and the amazing marine wildlife that 

lives within them. Thanks to the support of fantastic fundraisers like you, we are able to support 

projects that help to protect turtles, whales, dolphins, sharks and other amazing marine life across 

the world. 

 

This year, the SEA LIFE Trust is focusing on protecting sea turtles. These amazing animals have been 

swimming in our oceans for millions of years, but all 7 species are endangered as a result of plastic 

pollution in our oceans and accidental capture in fishing nets. The SEA LIFE Trust will be funding 

projects that help to reduce plastic pollution and accidental capture of turtles in nets. One of the 

projects we’re already funding off the coast of Peru could save the lives of over 1,000 turtles on its 

own!  

 

By supporting the SEA LIFE Trust, St Thomas’ Primary School is helping to protect our oceans and the 
amazing creatures in them. I have included a certificate as a way of saying a big thank you and really 
well done to all the children! 
 

Thank you again for your donation and support, it is truly appreciated. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Beccy Briley 

Fundraiser – the SEA LIFE Trust 

Beccy.Briley@merlinentertainments.biz  

SEA LIFE Trust, Merlin House, 3 Market Close, Poole, Dorset, BH15 1NQ
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